
 

 

June 15, 2019 

 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

 

Attention: Regulatory Authority 

Subject: Authorization to Change in FCC ID  

Reference: FCC ID: 2AMH2-MBH15  

 

To the Commission: 

We (MPOW Technology Co., Ltd.), hereby authorize VTIN 

TECHNOLOGY Co., Limited to Change in FCC ID on our original FCC 

ID: 2AMH2-MBH15 (the grant date:  05/16/2018  ) 

 

 

The Certifications will be transferred into : 

FCC ID: 2AIL4-BT008 

VTIN TECHNOLOGY Co., Limited  

Unit D, 16/F, One Capital Place, 18 Luard Road Wan Chai, 

HongKong ,China 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 
 
Company Officer: Derric Bai 
Email:   Derric_bai@patazon.net 

  


